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As we are approaching the end of our season it is time to think about events for the next 
few months.  We hope that you will make every effort to support both the social and 
fundraising events. You will be aware that the Finance and Social Committees are focussed 
this year on the purchase of a new lawnmower. The current second-hand lawnmower is no 
longer suitable for our lawn and is labour intensive. 

Our first fundraiser is the Croquet Annual Quiz Night on Friday 26th October. You 
do not have to get a table of six on your own as we can fit in additional people. There will be 
a Raffle on the night so donations toward this will be gratefully received. 

Tuesday Afternoons When the lawn is closed for maintenance we will resume our Tuesday 
afternoon games sessions in the Clubhouse. These were enjoyable afternoons last year 
when we played table tennis, snooker and board games. £2.00 per session including tea.  

January Dinner     Instead of a Christmas Dinner this year, we are planning to have a meal 
towards the end of January. This may be a Curry Evening at the Club or a meal at a selected 
venue.  

Household Bonanza 2   An important fundraiser.  Planned for 16th March 2019. We 
managed to raise over £2,000 when we last held this event, through the sale of good quality 
household and garden goods. So, from now on please save any unwanted articles for us or 
ask us to store. 

Treasure Hunt     In June we will be running a Treasure Hunt in Tattenhall. This will be held at 
the weekend and will be followed by afternoon tea. More details in the spring. 

 


